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This edited book is the culmination of a collaborative relationship between three researchers that was 
born from an interest in teaching ubiquitous computing to students of a postgraduate research degree.  
However, no matter how enthusiastic and keen, we still had to convince others of our convictions.  Look-
ing back over this year-long project, it is astonishing that we managed to achieve so much.  In this brief 
section we acknowledge the help of all involved in the collation and review process of the edited book, 
without whose support the project could not have been satisfactorily completed. 

Most of the authors of chapters included in this handbook also served as referees for chapters writ-
ten by other authors. Thanks go to all those who provided constructive and comprehensive reviews. 
However, some of the reviewers must be mentioned as their reviews set the benchmark. Reviewers who 
provided the most comprehensive, critical and constructive comments include: Wendi Heinzelman of 
Rochester University, New York, Nural Sakar, Brian Houliston and Jim Buchan of Auckland University 
of Technology and Rosemary Stockdale, Massey University. Support of the School of Computing and 
Mathematical Sciences at AUT University, Auckland, New Zealand is acknowledged for archival server 
space utilized in the review process.

Special thanks also go to the publishing team at IGI Global, whose wise guidance throughout the 
whole process from inception of the initial idea to final publication has been invaluable. In particular 
to Jan Travers and Julia Mosemann at IGI Global, for their assistance with development of the propos-
als and plans and who carefully and gently reminded us that our project milestones were due.  We also 
wish to thank Mehdi Khosrow-Pour, whose enthusiasm motivated us to initially accept his invitation 
for taking on this project. 

Special thanks go to our mentor, Dr. Aileen Cater-Steel, who has completed two edited book chapter 
projects with IGI Global herself and who provided insights and helpful approaches from her own experi-
ence. And last but not least, our families, who have provided support and encouragement to carry on.

In closing, we wish to thank all of the authors for their insights and excellent contributions to this 
handbook. In drafting our call for chapters, we had no idea that reports from research would come from 
all four corners of the world to inform, inspire and ignite passion in our students.

Judith Symonds, John Ayoade, and Dave Parry
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